
Latimer Road Elementary Reminders 

 

Cash Online Payments: Our system is finally up & running! Please sign up 

and add your child(ren) if you have not done so already. Instructions 

attached. If there is an item that is outstanding, i.e. planners, you will 

receive an email that there is an item pending for payment. You can 

always check with your teacher if you are unsure if you are using 

planners in your class this year as not all classes are using them.  

Meet & Greet BBQ: Thank you for all of those who put in BBQ orders! 

We are able to go ahead with the BBQ portion of our Meet & Greet 

evening on Sept 19th as we have enough orders to meet the minimum!  

Milk/Fruit/Veggie forms: Please return your green permission forms as 

soon as possible. Our first delivery is tomorrow (Sept 17th) and we need 

a permission form for your child to participate.  

Student Verification forms: These contact forms will be going home 

with your child(ren) this week. It is very important to look them over, 

make any updates and sign and date the bottom of the forms. We 

enter the emergency contacts/medical/custody information from this 

form into our system.  

Please let us know if you have any questions! 

Thank you,  

Latimer Road Office  

 

 

 


